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September 19, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parent: 
 
The mission of the Wynne School District is to “Assure that all students will learn at their maximum 
potential” and that all students will be prepared for success in global society.  Our schools recognize that 
parental involvement plays a vital role in students’ success.  Therefore, the district and parents need to 
work together to ensure that our students receive the highest quality education our community is 
capable of providing. 
 
The Wynne School District Title I Parental Involvement Plan is a plan developed to increase parental 
involvement in our schools.  The plan was developed with input from parents, teachers, administrators, 
and the community.  Our district recognizes the importance of communication between parents and the 
schools.  Therefore, we provide numerous ways for parents and school to communicate.  These include 
e-mail, website, marquee, notes sent home, daily communication folders, school messenger phone 
system, newsletters, radio, newspaper, and parent/teacher conferences. 
 
In addition, our district recognizes the importance of providing opportunities for parents to become 
more involved in their student’s education.  These include volunteer opportunities, 
educational/informational seminars, field trips, holiday parties/celebration days, parent curriculum 
nights, serving on committees, extra-curricular activities, and a district parent center.  The Wynne 
District Parent Center is located at 1500 N. Lemons St. in Wynne, beside the primary school and is a 
valuable resource to parents.  It provides resources about responsible parenting, computers for parents’ 
use, and a District Parent Coordinator who is available to help parents with the social, emotional, and 
academic needs of their children.  In addition, the parent center provides a link between the community 
and our district to further students’ academic success. 
 
It is our goal in the Wynne School District to keep a positive and open communication with our parents.  
Please feel free to contact me to access information or to answer any questions you may have about our 
parental involvement program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sherry Breckenridge 
District Parent Coordinator 
870-587-0350  
sbreckenridge@wynneschools.org 
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